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For Immediate Release

MACC’s BSS/OSS is selected by Stratford Mutual Telephone Company

(Blair, Nebraska – TBD, 2019) Stratford Mutual Telephone Company (SMTC) has chosen Mid America Computer Corporation (MACC) for its new BSS/OSS solution. The company recently completed its conversion to MACC’s platform and is now using it to meet its billing, customer management, and accounting needs. 
Located in Stratford, Iowa the company provides internet, telephone, and cable television to the communities of Stratford, Gilbert, Jewell, and Roland. SMTC is currently in the midst of a significant upgrade to its cable television system in three of its communities. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]MACC’s President and CEO, Craig Aman, said, “SMTC is a great company offering a very-high level of telecom services to its communities. The company has been in business for more than a century and we are excited to be a part of its future as it continues to grow.” 
About MACC
More than two dozen telecommunication companies from across the United States have converted to MACC’s BSS/OSS platform over the last few years. Our products empower clients to reach new levels of efficiency through integration and process automation. MACC’s products are supported by professional and dedicated customer care teams to ensure the outstanding service our clients deserve.
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